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Guardian Angels Mission Statement�
�

PARISH INITIATIVES�

�� Strive to be an Inclusive Community and                 

Engage Parishioners�

�� Deepen our Witness to Catholic Social Teaching�

�� Respond to the Church at a Crossroads�

�� Improve Communication Awareness�

May 22, 2022�

6th Sunday of Easter �
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For more information about anything you read here, or 

about any of the Justice and Outreach ministries at 

Guardian Angels, contact Suzanne Bernet at 651�789�

3181 or sbernet@guardian�angels.org.�

SOCIAL JUSTICE & OUTREACH�

Just Eat It: A Food Waste Story�

Caring for God’s Creation�

Environmental Justice at GA �

Mark your calendars and join our parish environmental 

justice team on Monday, May 23 at 7:00 pm for a 

creation care movie night in GA Perks. (Use Door 2 

from the parking lot for easy access.) Did you know 

that nearly 40% of food in America goes to waste? 

Share some popcorn and good company as we watch 

the film Just Eat It: A Food Waste Story.   �

Parish Giving Center�

Many in our surrounding communities are thankful for the 

various donations you bring to the parish throughout the 

year. Your contributions are well�used and we thank you! 

We could also use your help to make sure that this ministry 

can be maintained. Please do not bring clothing to the 

Giving Center until a future collection is announced. Also, 

there will not be a book sale at this year’s Fall Festival, so 

we cannot accept any books. If you have something you 

would like to donate, please do take a moment to call the 

Parish Office before dropping it off so we can let you know 

if there is a home for it. Thank you for understanding. ��

 �

We invite you to pray for a person 

caught in our broken immigration 

system. Each week, we offer a name of 

someone detained, deported or waiting 

for justice.  �

Mauricio from Venezuela 

Emergency Assistance�

You may know that each week we welcome people from 

our community that are in need of a bit of assistance for a 

critical need. It could be a prescription at Target, some 

baby formula, a particular food for a special diet � there are 

many reasons that someone might find themselves caught 

short. If you would like to contribute to our parish fund for 

this need, you can donate online by choosing “Emergency 

Assistance” from the fund dropdown menu or by sending a 

check to the Parish Office. �

If you prefer, we can also use $25 gift cards to Cub, Target 

or Aldi. Thank you for your continued support of this 

ministry. ��

�

Spring Has Truly Sprung!�

Spring is here (finally!) 

and it’s time to get our 

hands a little dirty. Our 

parish food shelf garden 

supplies four local food 

shelves with amazing 

produce. You can sign up on the website for a Saturday 

or Monday morning or a Thursday afternoon and help 

us get things started for another growing season. 

Families working together are welcomed. See you in 

the garden! �

Choosing Kindness�

There have recently been a few more 

people sitting at local intersections ask-

ing for help with food or rent. How 

does a person who knows the love of a 

compassionate God respond to them? 

With kindness. We can acknowledge 

their humanity by making eye contact 

and smiling at them, whether or not we 

choose to open our wallet. At times, human nature might 

cause us to make snap judgments � such as wondering 

what they would do with the money if we offered it or 

whether or not the need is real. All I know is that some-

times if I am having a difficult day myself, offering a 

smile and a small gift can make both of us a bit lighter. 

Resist the temptation to idle at that stoplight while look-

ing the other way. Resist the judgy thoughts that might 

crop up. Treat this fellow human like the child of God 

they are and see them. Try not to look away. St. Theresa 

of Kolkata called this recognizing Christ in distressing dis-

guise. So this week, will you try to take a moment to 

make eye contact and share a smile with someone you 

see holding that sign at the intersection? Acknowledge 

their humanity, whether or not you choose to make a 

contribution. Trust me, this small act can change lives � 

including yours. �

�

�

HJH Celebrates �

10 Years this Fall!�

This Fall, HJH will celebrate a 

milestone birthday � ten 

years of service to those   

experiencing homelessness. 

Will you help us celebrate? 

We are looking for a few 

people to join our planning team for our October 2      

celebration. We’re calling it Event in the Tent and we plan 

to have a whole lot of fun. Interested? Call the Parish Of-

fice. �

�

Did You Know…�

The counts of unsheltered persons in our region have       

increased at a rate six times the national average? Living in 

cars, under bridges, in stairwells � places that ought not be 

called home. Affordable housing is a critical need in Minneso-

ta. If you want to learn more, Catholic Charities is a partner 

in advocating for support for those most in need. Go to: 

https://www.cctwincities.org/wp�content/uploads/2022/03/

Factsheet�Housing�Support.pdf.�

�

�
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PARISH LIFE/FAITH FORMATION�

Youth Ministry and 

GIFT Faith 

Formation�

Summer Stretch 

registration is open for 

youth completing grades 6, 

7, or 8.  Summer Stretch is 

a fun service and recreation 

program that meets from 

8:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. on 

June 19, July 6, July 13, and July 20. Youth grow in 

faith, community, and service skills. We also need high 

school youth leaders in grades  9�12. Contact Paul Deziel 

for information at pdeziel@guardian�angels.org or 

visit website to download registration forms. �

�� Summer Stretch Parent Meeting is Sunday, May 22, 

10:30 am in the Youth Center.�

�� CONNECT meets Sunday, May 22, 12:30�1:30 pm to 

talk about Safe Decision Making. All youth grades      

9�12 are welcome to participate. �

  �

GA Women's Club�
�

�

Thanks to those of you who joined us for 

our� Installation of Officers Mass� on May 21st� at 

the� 4:30pm�mass followed by a wine toast in the Holy 

Family Room off of the worship area. We celebrated the 

installation of Sue Barghini as President, Hilde Schneider 

as Vice President, Cathy Stevenson as Secretary and 

Vickie Carstens as Treasurer. Thank you to all the 

members who participated in the mass as greeters, 

readers, lectors, gift bearers, Eucharistic ministers, choir, 

etc. Instead of a dinner, we invited members and their 

partners to attend the volunteer recognition dinner that 

evening in Peter O’Neill after the 

toast.�  Email�womensclub@guardian�angels.org� for more 

information on how you� can get involved in the GAWC 

next year.��

�

Our� card making ministry� continues with our next 

sessions�on�May 23,�June 6�and�June 20 from 10:00 am�

12:30 pm�in the Teen Room. All are welcome!�

�

Thanks for a great last meeting for 2021�2022 this past 

Monday. We take June and July off for monthly meetings, 

but we will offer some activities this summer. A trip to the 

Sally Manzara Nature Center and a Summer Outing 

Luncheon River Cruise is in the works. Check the bulletin 

and your email for details as they are released. Happy 

Spring Ladies!�

�

�

�

GA Women's Club & Men’s Club 

Scholarship�
�

This year the�Women's�Club  & Men’s Club’s are each 

offering�two $1,000 scholarships. The application 

deadline for the Women’s Cub is Friday June 3, The Men’s 

club is Friday, June 30. Applicants include registered 

women & men in the parish who plan to attend classes at 

a university, college or technical school this fall. They can 

be either a graduating high school senior, current student 

or an adult returning to school.�Applications�can be found 

online at the GA website or picked up in the parish office. 

Applications can be submitted to�womensclub@guardian�

angels.org� or mensclub@guardian�angels.org� or to the 

parish office. Email us with any questions!�  �

Help, we need Fall Festival ticket buckets!�

��

Last year our Fall Festival updated our festival cashbox 

procedures. We moved to using tickets (sold in bundles) 

for all outside food, games (Youth and Wine) and drinks 

(including alcoholic). And many of our existing 1�gallon 

buckets will need to be retired.�

��

Guardian Angels has a 1 gallon ice cream bucket with lid 

shortage! Here is an opportunity to enjoy a cool ice 

cream treat AND enhance our community�building     

festival all summer long.�

�

Please bring in your clean, recycled 1�gallon ice 

cream buckets, with lids, to the Guardian Angels 

office by mid�August. �

Did somebody say root beer float?�
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ADMINISTRATOR’S CORNER�

Stewardship Message:  The concept of hospitality is fundamental to a stewardship way of life. When we envision 

hospitality, we naturally think of offering a sincere and warm welcome � to those new to our parish, for instance. We 

picture inviting them in and making them feel at home and at ease in our presence, communicating to them that they are 

highly valued. Today’s Gospel reading from John invites us to think of hospitality in a slightly different way. In it, we hear 

Jesus speaking this to his disciples: “Whoever loves me will keep my word, and my Father will love him, and we will come 

to him and make our dwelling with him.”�Jesus is asking that we permit the Blessed Trinity to come and dwell within us. 

This is a stunning request. It tells us that our first and most privileged form of hospitality should be directed towards God 

Himself. How does one show hospitality to God? How do we make God “at home and at ease” within us? How can we 

communicate to God that He is “highly valued” by us? Jesus tells us how: we are to keep His word, to follow HIs 

teachings. To keep His word, we must know His word. This takes discipline and effort on our part.��We must make the 

study of Scripture and Church teaching a priority in our daily lives. If we want our parish to be a place of genuine 

Christian hospitality, we must be sure that our own hearts are hospitable dwelling places for the Blessed Trinity. Then our 

smiles and words, our greetings and ministries will radiate with the warmth of God’s love. And our parish family will 

become at least a little bit like Heaven on earth. This is the simplicity and glory of a stewardship way of life.� � � �

           The Catholic Steward�
�

Getting Back Together Please join us this weekend after all Masses for food, fun, prizes, and fellowship. It promises 

to be a great opportunity to reconnect with old friends, welcome new parishioners and celebrate our volunteers. There 

will be seating available in Peter O’Neill Hall where the food is served or outdoor tent seating next to the ramp.�

We are bringing back the tradition of handing out door prizes at these events. Please make sure you take a 

ticket for a chance to win a door prize as you enter Peter O’Neill Hall. Please make sure all children have 

their own door prize ticket (different color) as they will be part of a separate drawing.�
�

New Maintenance Building Update: In the next two weeks the plumbing, electricity and concrete floor will be 

completed. Water and sewer are scheduled to be completed in three weeks. They will be hooking up to the main of both 

in front of the old pole barn and running lines through the HJH backyard to the new Maintenance Building. We are 

installing internet so we can install our new security cameras. When completed, most of what is in the west end of the old 

pole barn will be moved into the new space. The west end will be used to store all the Fall Festival equipment and 

supplies, older tables and all the Boy Scout equipment and supplies. Most of those items are in the containers in the north 

parking lot.�
�

Catholic Services Appeal Foundation (CSAF) Update: Thank you to the 301 families who have donated already. We 

are now over 60% of the goal to have 500 families supporting the CSAF. A second letter was sent from CSAF a couple of 

weeks ago to all who gave last year but not this year. Please respond with a pledge if you can. Going forward we receive 

50% of every dollar that we contribute by December 31.  �

�

Did You Know: The Men’s Cub have elected their new officers for 2022�23. Dave Bedor will continue as President, 

John Adrian was elected as Vice President, Terry Metelak and Dan Wahlman were elected as Co�Secretaries, and 

Jim Stevenson was elected as Treasurer. The Women’s Club installed the following officers at the 4:30 Mass this 

weekend: Sue Barghini as President, Hilde Schneider as Vice President, Cathy Stevenson as Secretary and Vickie 

Carstens as Treasurer. Cathy and Vickie are returning officers and Sue was Vice President last year. These clubs are vital 

to the life of our parish and donate thousands of hours to make our parish special. Thank You!�

�

Thank You! We would like to thank the GA Crafters for their generous donation of $6,000 towards the purchase of 

new security cameras that were listed on the Angel List. In addition, they are covering the approximate $4,000 cost of 

new window coverings for rooms M2 through M5. These window coverings will be the same as those that they installed in 

their GA Crafters room, M6. Not only are these more aesthetic looking but they will also reduce our energy costs because 

all the windows are south facing. These donations were made possible through their net proceeds from the successful 

craft sales they host at the Fall Festival, Christmas Boutique and Spring Sale. We thank them again for continuing their 

generous donation going on 20 years.�

�

Keep Smiling,�
�

Denny�
�

PS: In today’s Gospel we witness the last evening Jesus spends with his disciples before his death. He has already made 

it clear that his followers will show their love for him by serving others. To live that kind of love, they will need the active 

presence of God in their midst. Jesus tells his disciples that he and his Father will come and make their home with them. 

He also tells them that the Holy Spirit will be among them to teach them and remind them of all that Jesus had taught. 

Good stewards recognize that God is in their midst and that the Holy Spirit is guiding them. How often do we 

acknowledge God’s presence in our lives? How often do we allow the Holy Spirit to guide us?�

�

Thought of the Week:� The mystery of the Most Holy Trinity tells us that we do not have a solitary God up there in 

heaven, far away; no, He is the Father who gave us his Son, who became man like us, and who sends his own Spirit to 

be even closer to us.�� Pope Francis��

FINANCIAL CORNER�

May 15, 2022  (46 Weeks) Stewardship Giving�

� �  � � � � � � � � � � � � Stewardship Giving� � � � �                      Regular Plate Collection �

� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � (Excludes Outreach Sunday Collections)�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Envelopes�      Year to Date�� � � � � � �  � � Plate    � � Year to Date��  � �

� � � � � � � � � � � � Budget� �    $      1,327,100� � � � �              Budget� � $       12,450�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Actual� � �    $      1,266,042� � � � � �  �   �   Actual� �    �$       21,848�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Difference�   $         (61,058)                          Difference $         9,398�
                                   �

                                                           Loose Plate Collection � Building Maintenance & Repairs � $1,680.60  � Thank You!!            � �
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PASTORAL PEARLS�

Each of us is called by our Baptism to BE the Love of God to those around us � anyone we encounter. And 

since those around us will at times have a need for  more tender care, I thought I would pass on some brief, 

concise “Pearls” or “Tools” to help us be that Love of God.�

�

�

�

Today’s Pearl: �

�

“Before you know it, a sense of God’s wholeness � 

everything coming together for good � will come and 

settle you down. It’s wonderful what happens when 

Christ displaces worry at the center of your life.”  ~ 

Phillipians 4:7�

� �

WORRY!!!!!  My worst enemy!!! Yet somehow, my “go�to” 

friend!! Can anyone relate??? Right now there are way too many 

things going on in my life that tempt me to worry at every turn.  

It especially feels that way when everything seems to be spinning 

out of my control or when everything seems to be bombarding 

me at once from all directions! I’m sure somebody has had that 

same thing happen a time or two. If it sounds familiar to you, 

you may understand my knee�jerk reaction of turning to my ever

�faithful, always there for me “friend”(?) � well “fiend” 

masquerading as “friend.”  I really do NOT want to worry! But I 

feel helpless to stop myself. So it is with very intentional 

effort that I work to turn my focus to Christ, and ask him for help. I need his Holy Spirit to help me to truly trust that if I 

turn my worrisome circumstances over to him, and really let go, he always comes through. It may be in the way I 

expected or hoped, or it may be in a different way, but always for the best, whether I knew it or not. Giving total control 

over to God, when I so like to be in control, takes monumental effort and determination. But once I do get through that, 

experience has shown me how wonderful it feels to leave it in God’s hands and have that heavy weight lifted from me. It 

is a feeling of being so much lighter, freer. I can do my part, but then I leave the rest for God. I sure hope you have 

experienced this feeling. I also hope that God will help me have the courage to let go soon.�

�

Loving God, may my trust in you grow ever deeper, even in the face of circumstances I perceive to be 

truly challenging. Remind me that I am not alone in the desire to be in control, or to want to let go of the 

burden of control. May I let God carry my worries away � off my shoulders. May I experience that 

lightness of heart that real trust in your power and your love can bring to me in troublesome 

circumstances. And may all others who befriend worry also experience the lightness and joy of letting you 

take care of our problems today.  Amen.�

CARING & SUPPORT MINISTRY�

�

�

Please let us know what’s going on in 

your life � share your joys, struggles, 

illnesses, hospitalizations, and 

challenges. Our Pastoral Team can 

find the best way to walk with you on 

your journey so you know you are 

never alone. �

Are you or someone you know homebound? Would you 

like Eucharist brought to you where you live? Contact 

Mary Pat via email at mpotts@guardian�angels.org or 

651�789�3178  so we may arrange this for you. �

Communion for Those Who Can’t Get to Church Do 

you know of someone unable to come to church to 

receive communion?�

�

Please let them know that we have people here at GA 

ready and excited to bring communion to them in their 

place of living. Contact MaryPat Potts to  request a Com-

munion Visitor to bring communion to  someone 651�789�

3178 mpotts@guardian�angels.org�

God Carries 

WORRY away�
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�

Find us on  �

www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelsOakdale�

Twitter.com/GuardianAngelsC�

Office Information�

8260 Fourth Street North 

Oakdale, MN 55128�

� Phone���������������������������������������������651�738�2223�

� Fax������������������������������������������������651�738�2453�

� www.guardian�angels.org�

�

Parish Business Office Hours  �

� Monday � Friday: 8:00 a.m. � 4:30 p.m. �

   �Saturday & Sunday: Closed�
�

Parish Center Hours �

Building is open 8:00 a. m. � 4:30 p.m.  Mon � Friday�
�

If you have a Pastoral emergency after hours, please call the      

Parish Office at 651�738�2223.�
�

Liturgies  �

Mass Saturdays at 4:30 p.m. (also livestream) with ASL�

The livestream will be available online after 5:30 p.m.�
�

Mass Sundays 8:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.            �

�

Adoration Chapel/Historic Church�

Wednesdays 9:00 a.m. � 12:00 p.m.�

 �

Reconciliation  Saturdays, 3:30 p.m. �
�

   Please call the Parish Office regarding �

� these Sacraments:�
�

� * RCIA, Baptism, Eucharist, Confirmation  * Marriage�

� * Anointing of the Sick * Communion for the Homebound �

Guardian Angels Catholic Community, Oakdale                                                           � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � Page 6�

�

PRAYER & REFLECTION� PRAYERS REQUESTED�

Mary Cinquegrana �

Titus Ciolkosz��

Dolores Crane�

Judy Dahl �

Kathy Fleck �

Amy Lippert 

Hoffman�

Tim Ihrke�

Teresa Johnson�

Henry Klotz�

Jodi Landry �

Joan Nedeau �

Ruth Olson�

Ursula Palesh  �

Catherine Scoles�

Caroline Larsen�

     Sue Smith� � � �

� Kathleen Jensen� �

Carol Stewart �

Frank Steel �

Amara Strande �

Robert Tatreau�

Irene Watson�

Walt Welna�

Rich Friedges�

Donna Smith�  �

Mart Pat Oien �

Tuesday�� � � � May 24�

8:30 a.m.� � �   †Marilyn Kraus�

�

Wednesday�� � May 25�

8:30 a.m.� � � � † William Netwal �
�

�

12:00 p.m.       †Pedro Family�

�

Thursday� � � � May 26 �

8:30 a.m.� � � � †Sister Mary Virgina �

� � � � � � � � � � � �

Friday� � � � � � May 27�

8:30 a.m.� � � � †Martha Wirkar & �

                           Isaal Loaboy�

MASS INTENTIONS�

� Please submit names for prayer requests to MaryPat Potts                    

at 651�789�3178 or mpotts@guardian�angels.org�

We pray for all in our community �

who need our loving support. �

 � Readings for the week 

of May 22, 2022�

�

�

Sunday:�Acts 15:1�2, 22

�29/Ps 67:2�3, 5, 6, 8 

[4]/Rv 21:10�14, 22�

23/Jn 14:23�29 �

�

Monday:Acts 16:11�15/

Ps 149:1b�2, 3�4, 5�6a 

and 9b/Jn 15:26�16:4a �
�

Tuesday:�Acts 16:22�34/

Ps 138:1�2ab, 2cde�3, 

7c�8/Jn 16:5�11 �
�

�

Wednesday:�Acts 17:15, 

22�18:1/Ps 148:1�2, 

11�12, 13, 14/Jn 16:12�

15 �

�

�

�

Thursday:�Acts 18:1�8/

Ps 98:1, 2�3ab, 3cd�4/ 

Jn 16:16�20 Ascension: 

Acts 1:1�11/�

Ps 47:2�3, 6�7, 8�9 [6]/

Eph 1:17�23 or Heb 

9:24�28; 10:19�23/Lk 

24:46�53�
�

Friday:�Acts 18:9�18/ /

Ps 47:2�3, 4�5, 6�7/Jn 

16:20�23 �
�

Saturday: Acts 18:23�

28/ Ps 47:2�3, 8�9, 10/

Jn 16:23b�28 �

STAFF CONTACTS�

Email: 1st name initial + last name@guardian�angels.org�

All Phone Numbers Area Code 651�
�

�

Parish Team�
�

Administration�

Fr. Joe Connelly, Parochial� Administrator� � � � 789�3188�

Denny Farrell, Parish Administrator             � � 789�3169�
�

Faith Formation� �

Paul Deziel�                          � � �       �� � � � � 789�3173�

Sarah Gibson� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3162�

Deborah McMahon�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3174          �
�

Liturgy/Music�

Zack Stachowski� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �   789�3187�

Deacon Mick Humbert�                         �� � � � 366�0758�
�

Maintenance�

Jason Kustritz��                      � � � � � � � � � � 789�3186�

Tom Specht�                           � �      �      � � � 789�3186�
�

Office� � �

Cindy Sutton    �                          � � �    � � � � 789�3165�

Heidi Tousignant�                           �   �� � � � � 789�3168�

Carla McGough� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3167�

Sharon Schwarz�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3182�

Michelle Fox�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3190�
�

Pastoral Care �� � � � � �

MaryPat Potts�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3178�
�

Justice/Outreach� � � � � � � � � �

Suzanne Belongia Bernet� �                    � � � � 789�3181�
�

Hope for the Journey Home�

Trish Brokman��                      � � � � � � � � � � 503�3380�

Tara Van Berkom�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3177�
�

Parish Finance Council�

Marc Cove, Chair                                     �� � 770�6475�

Jeanine Kuwik, Vice�Chair                              491�8855�
�

Parish Pastoral Council �

Teri Asiala, Interim Chair                         612�396�3770        �
�

Trustees�

Greg Larson, Treasurer                          �612�670�4151  �

Sue Pitts, Secretary                              �� �     739�3911�
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�

Rosary Group�

�

Please join us on   

Mondays at 10:00 am 

in the Sistine Annex 

(next to GA Perks). 

Come occasionally or 

every week as you are 

able. Together we will 

share our intentions 

and pray the Rosary. 

There’s a wonderful 

feeling of peace and hope in asking Our Lady for her inter-

cession, remembering�Mary always points us to Jesus. We 

look forward to praying with you.Questions?

Hildeschneider@yahoo.com or 651�398�7268�

Red Cross Blood Drive�

�

Save the Date! Save a life on June 6th�

Your blood donation is a precious gift! One unit of your 

blood can improve the lives of 3 people. Please consider 

signing up and making a donation. You can sign up online 

at redcrossblood.org using key word Guardian              

Angels.�Julie is a parishioner and volunteer coordinator for 

the blood drive. If you would like to volunteer to work at 

the Blood drive, please call the Office.�

SOCIAL JUSTICE & OUTREACH�

�

Loaves and Fishes �

There is a space in downtown St. Paul where those who 

need a place to rest, some fellowship or a good meal 

gather each day. On Sunday afternoons, local churches 

and community groups sign up to provide hospitality for 

this work of mercy at the Catholic Charities Opportunity 

Center. Groups help put together a simple but nourishing 

dinner and then serve those who gather. For decades 

now, our parish has committed to providing this meal on 

the second Sunday of each month. COVID put a wrench 

in the works for a time, but we are back and have open-

ings in our parish schedule. Don’t worry. If you’re new to 

this there are always others with experience to help out. 

Would you like to try this ministry on for size? It’s easy � 

just go to https://www.guardian�angels.org/about�us/

volunteer�contacts/ and click on the Loaves & Fishes 

contact. You can also call the Parish Office. �

�

Feast of St. Rita�

Each year the people of Teustepe celebrate the Feast of 

St. Rita, the patron saint of their parish. Her statue was 

discovered in the mountains outside the city and has had 

a place of honor in their church ever since. For nearly 

150 years now the celebration has continued � it is a 

grand festival! People come from surrounding neighbor-

hoods, returning to this small city just for this feast. It is 

a grand celebration! This week, our Sister Parish team 

invites your prayers for our brothers and sisters in 

Teustepe. May they know of our love and care and may 

they experience the joy of this special celebration. ��
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Stenseth, Samuelson  & Boese, ltd

CPAs and Consultants
INDIVIDUAL & BUSINESS TAX SERVICES

ALL STATES TAX PREPARATION

563 Bielenberg Dr., Ste. 205
651-739-1000 • 651-739-0018 (Fax)

Terry Furlong Dan Furlong 
Parishioners
Voted Best Liquor Store 

Best Wine Selection 
Best Service Past 21 Years 

Party Planning & delivery 
Open Late Night 8-10pm Monday - Saturday 

www.FurlongsLiquor.com 
Hwy 36 & Century • 779-7757

 Furlong’s Liquor

COUNSELING CARE
Lake Elmo

651-379-0444
www.counselingcare.us

 

651.777.8365 
lakeelmobank.com 

▪ Lake Elmo ▪ Oakdale 
Member FDIC 

John A Dalsin & Son, Inc 
Commercial Roofing & Sheet Metal Since 1912

612-729-9334 
inquiries@dalsin.com
Built-Up, Single-Ply & Sheet  
Metal Roofing, Green  
Roofs, Leaks, Repairs  
& Maintenance

EM
ER

GE
NC

Y S
ER

VIC
E

Professional TOOLS
Professional RESULTS

651-777-4825
oakdalerental.com

Mara Mayberry 
Realtor ®

Mara.mayberry@results.net
Mara.mayberry.results.net

651-343-0216

Office Hours
Mon-Fri 

(8:30am-4:30pm)
7545 Commerce Street, 

Corcoran, MN 55340
Direct: 763.400.7211
Office: 763.t420.4073

www.concrete-science.com

Greg Foote
Jewelers

Personal Jewlery Services 
Since 1980

651.227.7324
• Jewlery for All Occasions 
• On Site Jewlery and Watch Repair

Monday - Friday 9:30 to 5:00 
Saturday 11:00 to 3:00

1075 Hadley Ave. N, Suite 100 
Oakdale, MN 55128 

gregfootejewlers.com 
footeprints@q.com

Our family serving yours, always
providing compassionate &

professional service with
affordable options

Michael O’Halloran, Owner
(651) 702-0301 • www.ohalloranmurphy.com

8131 4th St N, Oakdale, MN 55128
(651) 578-0676

www.oak-meadows.org

651-200-4747

Excellent family care in a welcoming 
and friendly environment!

Dr. Jerry Lee     www.eaglevalleydental.com
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Dr. Steven Henseler • Dr. Paul Kocian 

1000 Radio Dr, Ste #220 • Woodbury • (651) 739-1555 
2850 Curve Crest Blvd #230 • Stillwater • (651) 439-8909

www.hkortho.com

    

1759 Weir Drive   
 Woodbury

433 Commerce Dr.  
Woodbury

Geri Martin Ins Agency Inc 
Geri Martin, Agent 

1520 Woodlane Dr. • Woodbury, MN 
Bus: 651-739-3604 • geri@gerimartin.com 

Providing Excellent Service since 1986
State Farm, Bloomington, IL

DITTRICH LAW FIRM P.A.
GREGORY D. DITTRICH
Family Law & Wills

651-730-6223
www.dittrichlawoffice.com
Conveniently located at  
I-94 & Radio Dr.
 	 Free 1/2 Hr. Initial Consultation

PRESENT COUPON AT TIME OF SERVICE ORDER. 
NOT VALID WITH ANY OTHER OFFER OR DISCOUNT.

FREE ESTIMATE FINANCING

 

Rob Langer 

SALES • SERVICE • INSTALLATION

651-429-0001 
www.srheatingcooling.com

HEATING • COOLING

$10000 OFF 
Installation of Furnace 

or  Air Conditioner 
- OR - 

$25000 OFF for 
Installation of BOTH

$2000 
OFF

WORK PERFORMED

NOW HIRING 
SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS!

Apply Online at:
WorkatFirst.com

Larry Eberhard
Real Estate Counselor • Active Parishioner

Selling in the East Metro Area. 
Over 30 years experience!

651-702-4000 
larry@eberhardgroup.com

651-776-2328
891 White Bear Ave • St. Paul
www.optionsforwomeneast.com

WULFF 
WOODBURY

Funeral Home
Funeral Services  

Cremation Services 
Advance Planning

651-738-9615
2195 Woodlane Drive, Woodbury

7180 10th St North 
Oakdale, Minnesota 

(651) 714-3160
www.hy-vee.com

VIRNALA’s 
Home Repair Service

Home Exterior • Interior

Ron D. Virnala,  
Owner
612-210-7520 • VirnalasHomeRepair.com

Where No Job 
Is Too Small! 

“Minnesota’s Oldest Name 
in Floor Covering”
(651) 224-5474

www.seestedtscarpet.com
1891 Suburban Ave., St. Paul

Hiring PT Minivan Drivers
Call Now! 

612-500-6886

Full Breakfast Menu
Every Sunday 11am-2pm

651-714-2035 • www.ray-js.com
9854 Norma Lane (Woodbury Dr & I-94)

Open 7 days a week

651.738.7052
www.sgtpeppersgrille.com

 Top producer -over 22 years of experience!
MN/WI Licensed Realtor * Helping All Buyers & Sellers

Please call me for a complimentary market analysis today!
(612) 382-8383 • www.LynnDussik.com Lynn Dussik

 Formation steeped in faith, 
virtue, and hands-on learning.

Contact admissions@stccs.com  
or 651.439.5581 x232 to set up a tour.  

STILLWATER, MN  |  STCROIXCATHOLICSCHOOL.ORG

 Formation steeped in faith, 
virtue, and hands-on learning.

Contact admissions@stccs.com  
or 651.439.5581 x232 to set up a tour.  

STILLWATER, MN  |  STCROIXCATHOLICSCHOOL.ORG


